From: Bruce Wiggins
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re. plan update - housing element

This approach you are considering makes much more sense than the previous draft.
Re. the previous draft and approach: I always thought that the stated goals were way
beyond what zoning can accomplish. A more comprehensive approach is needed to
build the City we all want. The goals of this whole effort, stated previously, are the
right ones. This is a good step.

-b-
Bruce Wiggins

"In times of floods, the foolish build walls while the wise build bridges."

— African Proverb as told by Rev. Nontombi Tutu
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